
Address: PO Box 66  Kasese, Uganda  E. AFRICA	 Email: mkstensaas@tellafrica.org 
Stateside Phone: (660) 229-0125	 	 	 Website: www.mstensaasfamily.com

S T E N S A A S  familyN O V E M B E R / D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 8the

The green states represent 
the states we have been in 

so far on our furlough. 

Prayer Requests 
- Bible translation work in 

Runyankore 
- Discipleship ministry 
- new church p lan t in 

Karusandara 
- faithfulness of  leadership 

while on furlough 
- safety in travels 
- start of  the mountain 

ministry upon return to 
Uganda 

- remaining money to build 
a multipurpose building 

- raise money for a 4x4 
vehicle 

Thank you for praying for us. 

Sending Church 
        Calvary Baptist 

    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Our Travels 
  We are thankful for the safe travels God has given us so far.  
As of  the end of  2018 we have traveled through 15 states 
and have seen God’s protection several times on the road. 
   We have been able to see some beautiful country here in 
America - from blowing sand of  the desert to snow covered 
mountains.  It has been a blessing to experience the four 
seasons again.  In Uganda, it is normally only dry or wet 
with a temperature range between 65 and 95 degrees. 
Our Visits 
  God has also given us a renewal of  acquaintances.  It has 
been good to see old friends and even make new ones.  In a 
world of  many changes, we have truly been encouraged by 
those still faithfully serving the Lord. 
  We are very blessed to have such good churches, pastors, 
and individuals get behind us in the ministry to which God 
has called us in Uganda. 
Our Home 
  It has been good to hear reports of  the continuing work in Uganda.  People are being 
saved, baptized, and discipled.  It is exciting to see the people there following the Lord and 
not me. 
Our Projects 
  We have been truly humbled to witness the generosity of  God’s 
people as they have given so sacrificially toward the two projects 
we have mentioned previously. 
  We mentioned the need to get a good used vehicle to begin our 
new mountain ministry.  Through the generosity of  several 
individuals and one specific church, God has provided the money 
to get a new vehicle when we return.  To God be the glory!! 
  We also mentioned the need to construct a multi-purpose 
Sunday School/Bible college building upon our return to 
Uganda.  Again God has provided through the generous giving 
of  His people, and we have over half  of  the money needed 
for this project. 
Our Family 
     We have had the opportunity to re-connect with many of  
our relatives this furlough.  This past term has reminded us 
that time is short and family visits are important.  We are 
thankful for these visits, no matter how brief. 
We hope you all had a Merry Christmas and we pray that you 

will have a blessed New Year serving our Lord and Saviour.
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We will resume the “taking 
u 2 Uganda” videos once 

we return to Uganda.
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